
 

 

12th February 2021 

Dear Parents\Carers, 

Many thanks to those who were able to attend the PSA General Meeting on Thursday where I 
spoke about the school’s response to Covid-19 and our plans for the future. It was an enjoyable 
evening and I do hope you found it worthwhile.  The recording of that meeting is now available 
here on the school website. But I intend that to be the last mention of a hyperlink in this letter! 

We have finished a very challenging half-term and I do hope that staff and students will be able 
to have some “down time” away from their screens and with their families. We need a period of 
rest so we are ready the widely anticipated return to face-to-face learning during March. 

As I mentioned at the PSA meeting, we do not yet have specific details for school return, but we 
do understand that there will be a government announcement shortly. It is likely that I will be 
writing to you again during the coming week to share that information. 

In the meantime can I take this opportunity to again thank my staff for the professionalism, 
commitment, enthusiasm and energy they have shown during the past weeks, to our students 
for their hard work, focus and good humour and to all families for the encouragement and 
support they have provided us during this period. 

Wishing you all the best for the half term break. 

Take care and stay safe 

Regards 

 

Patrick Cozier 
Headteacher 
 

https://hws.haringey.sch.uk/2020/09/24/parent-and-carer-online-information-evenings-and-webinars/

